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On June 26, 2015, at approximately 3:00 P.M, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a 

call regarding an adult male who was floating in the waterway located in the 100 block of 

Southwest 11
th

 Court in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Officers responded to the scene and the deceased male was removed from the waterway. 

Detectives are not releasing the identification of the male until family members are located and 

notified.  
 

The circumstances surrounding this death investigation do not appear to be suspicious at this 

time. The final cause of death will be determined by the Broward Medical Examiner’s Office.  
 

This is an active and ongoing investigation.  
 

Anyone who has information regarding this incident should contact Detective Jason Wood at 

954-828-5344 or the Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477 (TIPS).   
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